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Email Address:  Hamptoncommon_friends@hotmail.co.uk

Summer 2013
Dear Hampton Common Friends & Residents





We are writing to give you an update regarding Hampton Common.
· We are delighted to announce that the Council has applied for Green Flag status for Hampton Common.  This Scheme is the benchmark national standard for parks and green spaces in the UK.  We know how nice Hampton Common is but if we get this it will be made official, we should find out by the end of July.  We will keep you posted so please let us have your email address as this is the best way to keep in touch.  
· We will be applying for a grant from the London Marathon Charitable Trust in order to purchase more toddler equipment in the playground, we only have two swings at the moment, and if we are successful we will be asking you for your ideas on what type of play equipment you want for toddlers.  

· The benches are well used and we regularly monitor them and report any concerns with regards to damage and maintenance.  They have been stained this year for protection.
· We hope you enjoyed the spring bulbs and more will be planted around the Common for next spring.
· We continue our communications with the police and hope to keep you updated with any local issues of concern.

· The wild flower area was re-seeded this year we believe it is successful in bringing more colour and biodiversity into the Common, and some of the Friends have also managed to carry out some litter picks this spring.
· We are in regular communication with the Council’s Parks Department in achieving the above and more, and would like to thank them for their advice and support in recent years.  
· This year the Parks Department will be launching a dog fouling campaign reminding residents to scoop the poop!!

· We have asked for another path to be put into the Common to connect to the existing paths.  More details to follow.

· HCF Friends and residents regularly monitor the Common and report any fly tipping, graffiti and litter.  You could assist in this to keep the Common pleasant and litter free by reporting any concerns to www.richmond.gov.uk/graffiti_removal or tel: 08456 122660 and remember to copy the Hampton Common Friends at the above email address.  If we are made aware of any issues we can follow them up on your behalf as a group.

We would like to expand our membership so please let us have your email address whether or not you can contribute at this time.  

(……………………………………………………………………………………………………………

HAMPTON COMMON MEMBERSHIP – 2013/14
Name: 
_____________________________   Email address: __________________________
Address:
_____________________________________________________________________

Post code:      ______________________________  Tel No: _______________________________

Membership Type:
Single  (   £3.00  Family  (   £5,00

                                     (   Not able to contribute but would like to receive updates. 

Please make cheques payable to Hampton Common Friends and return to:

Mr J Nicholson – Treasurer Hampton Common Friends, 
52 Buckingham Road, Hampton, TW12 3JG.
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